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OVERVIEW:  Section 3.3 of S.L. 2020-4, as may have been amended by Section 3 of S.L. 2020-32, 

Section 4 of S.L. 2020-49, Section 1.1(d) of S.L. 2020-80, Section 3B(b) of S.L. 2020-88, and Section 

4.9(a) of S.L. 2020-91, is amended by Section 1.2 of S.L. 2020-97 to add a new subsection (114f) that 

provides $38,000,000 to the Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Mental Health, 

Developmental Disabilities, and Substance Abuse Services (DMH/DD/SAS), to be distributed to local 

management entities/managed care organizations (LME/MCOs) as additional lump sum single-stream 

allocations. LME/MCOs must not use these funds for any purpose other than to provide eligible 

individuals direct services associated with the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The DMH/DD/SAS must distribute these funds among the LME/MCOs as follows: $5,899,330 to 

Alliance Behavioral Healthcare, $9,166,016 to Cardinal Innovations Healthcare, $4,027,152 to 

Eastpointe, $4,375,407 to Partners Behavioral Health Management, $4,631,095 to Sandhills Center, 

$5,292,267 to Trillium Health Resources and $4,608,733 to Vaya Health. 

This subsection became effective September 4, 2020. 


